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CAL PERFORMANCES AT UC BERKELEY ANNOUNCES 

THEATRE OF VOICES 
APRIL 26, 2026 PERFORMANCE 

AT ZELLERBACH HALL 
WILL BE POSTPONED TO ANOTHER SEASON 

 

Berkeley, CA, September 11, 2025—Cal Performances at UC Berkeley announces today that 

Theatre of Voices will postpone its April 26, 2026, engagement at Zellerbach Hall to a future season 

due to health reasons. The group’s new performance date will be announced at a later time. 

Ticket holders for the event will automatically receive a refund through their original method of 

purchase by Monday, September 15, 2025. Patrons with questions about their refunds may contact 

the Cal Performances Ticket Office at tickets@calperformances.org (recommended) or by phone at 

(510) 642-9988. The Ticket Office is open Tuesday–Friday, 12–5:30pm and Saturday–Sunday, 1–

5pm. It is closed on Mondays. 
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